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Proposed Overtime Rules Could Expand Who Makes More

News

3.27.14 

Tim Scott was quoted in the New Orleans City Business article entitled “Proposed Overtime Rules

Could Expand Who Makes More.”

President Barack Obama has issued a memorandum proposing to expand who qualifies for overtime

pay and seeking an simplification of overtime rules.

The proposed changes are expected to have an impact on employers who could be required to pay

workers previously exempt from overtime pay, according to the article.

“I think we could see the Department of Labor requiring a raising in the salary threshold for certain

exempt employees,” said Scott.

Subscribers can read the full article on New Orleans City Business.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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